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JANUARY 2015 – HAPPY NEW YEAR!!! 
 

HARD WORK TO COUNTIES 

 

Just over 50 swimmers have entered this year’s county championships 

to be held at Stafford Leisure Centre. Training sessions between now 

and February will be tough in order to give our swimmers good 

preparation for the demands of the 4 day meet. Swimmers should be 

prepared to work hard. Please aim to attend as many sessions as 

possible in the next few weeks in order to gain the best possible 

chance of success at the county championships. 

 
GARY AND JUNE JOIN COMMITTEE 

 

Gray Cattell accepted a three year term as president in December and June Hodges joined 

committee at the recent AGM. Both Gary and June make significant contributions to the clu 

and we wish them well on committee. 

 

AGE MOVES TO AGE ON 31.12.2015 

 

Following the ASAs competition review, most open meets, galas and leagues will now 

operate as age at the end of the year instead of age on day. The junior league and 

Staffordshire league have confirmed that the 2015 competition will be age at 31/12/15. 

 

OPEN MEET REQUEST 

 

Please hand in forms to Julie Westwood or myself by the deadline on the form. It is important 

that the club posts entries early in order to get accepted on the first come first served entry 

system. On two occasions in the last 6 months we have been the very last club to be accepted 

into a meet so early entry is vital in many level 2 and 3 meets. 

 

MINUTES APPLAUSE FOR DOROTHY 

 

Thank you to everyone who took part in the applause to celebrate Dorothy’s life and 

contribution to Bilston Swimming club.  

 

 

 


